
Project Update: August 2017 

 

On March 15th 2017, an interview at Polar 

Radio was performed in Punta Arenas. 

During the radio interview I talked about the 

project, telling about the feeding of the 

humpback whale in Francisco Coloane 

Marine Area, and the importance of 

fuegian sprat and lobster krill in the food 

web. 

 

On March 17th, a meeting of the project 

was undertaken for the workers of the 

Fisheries Development Institute, in Punta Arenas. During this conference, I talked 

about the objectives of the project and the importance of the fuegian sprat. 

 

Between the 20th and 25th of March, the second field trip to Francisco Coloane 

Marine Area was performed with the support of The Rufford Foundation and Juan 

Capella an investigator of the Whalesound Tourism Company. In this field trip, whale 

skin samples and zooplankton were collected for the study of the feeding of the 

humpback whale with stable isotopes analysis 

 

 
 

 


